
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 26th February, to take class group 

photos.  

All parents are requested to pre-register before the photography date above to enable 

access to your child’s photographs. 

Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot. 

Registration only takes a minute. Please visit Carmel Jane and enter the following 

code: JRBWARA 

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full name. 

Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email 

notification to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can 

be purchased.  

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=LJwfAWYz-2BrFfAVXmyr2ik-2F1cDKA-2FCQ6vgvvEjXpvtavv9eGBWSB76hlPph8fsgcCu50G_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvO8XMNbwEubJkfbOb1Pr2AU5WFprm8L4bLgakUBK-2F6SZvtcgR8vqd3If69KfaUhJfc1LtnegqojDTCvQa1BWaBwqW59DqwfxSr3v5a1-2BgOGPlivR8NX9RV8PtoHu4f0CVuvrleUlamZoY-2FAexj-2Bzsvcu1EMQeI81Bb9pFRwGcGUcixu1KrJPj2q-2Fg-2F-2B-2FCvjtic-3D
https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3DzfDy_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvO8XMNbwEubJkfbOb1Pr2AU5WFprm8L4bLgakUBK-2F6SZg9iE49Yss0B-2FWP-2B-2BH8YrWRDgenDYpT9s0cGd30srWse25-2Bo0SCY04pr5nECBkeBYTQcJmzxCdk-2F6GE-2F5UCK-2BSR5Ns2HF91IY4HP-2FUW70o1wASLACiAfcevt0bOQfKg9nhC5R-2B9Xp-2FbJQfYwqKHBKHI-3D

